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    Calendar of Events (Subject to change) 

May      

  08  Goodwill Fundraiser Ends 

  08  PTO Meeting @4pm in Art/Music Room  

  09  No School – Staff In-Service  

16  Honors Assembly (AM) 

  23  Last day school/Fun Day  

  23  Grade Cards Go Home 

  24  WH Graduation - 11:00am 

   

June    Principal’s Challenge Party 

    (Invite Only) -To Be Announced 

     

 

   

 

 

   

     

 

 

    

 

 

 

     

     

     
 

 

 

 

    

  
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

FINAL FORMS 

Final Forms for the 25-26 school year is now open for all schools in our district.  

ALL FORMS must be completed by the last day of school, May 23th, 2025 due to bus scheduling. Please fill 

out as much as possible now and then update during the summer if necessary by Aug. 1.  

When you log into Final Forms be sure to click on the 25-26 School Year button to access forms for next 

year.   

SCHOOL FEES & LUNCH ACCOUNTS 

Please be sure your school fees have been paid ($10) and that your lunch accounts are paid! 

You can send money/check to school with your child or you can go to the West Holmes website, go 

to the Parent Link, and click on PaySchool Central to pay fees/lunch accounts there. 

http://www.westholmes.org/
mailto:bzimmerly@westholmes.org
mailto:sdye@westholmes.org
http://barbaraehrentreu.blogspot.com/2015/05/goodbye-april-hello-may.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Desk of Mr. Zimmerly, 
 
As the school year comes to a close, I would like to thank parents for your support of our 
students and staff. I feel like we are blessed here to have supportive families. I also would 
like to thank all staff for their dedication day in and day out to our students. I believe that we 
are also blessed to have staff members who truly care about our students. Also, I believe our 
students deserve a thank you for working hard academically, and demonstrating PAX 
leadership.  
 
Looking towards summer, I encourage you to make a conscious effort to spend quality time 
with your kids. Participate in unplugged activities together. I just saw a sign the other day 
that said the small things are the big things. The things on this list cost very little money, but 
can create priceless memories and strengthen the bond between you and your child! 
 

❖ Read a book together 
❖ Go on a hike 
❖ Go on a scavenger hunt 
❖ Help an older neighbor with yard work 
❖ Bake cookies 
❖ Go disc golfing at the park in Millersburg (regular frisbees work too) 
❖ Start a small garden 
❖ Work on fixing something (lawn tractor) 
❖ Have them help wash the car 
❖ Do housecleaning together 
❖ Catch lightning bugs 
❖ Build a campfire and tell stories  
❖ Go fishing 
❖ And many, many more… 

 
Have a great summer!! 
    
 

West Holmes Board Members:  

Joel Yoder   Tina Zickefoose 
Patricia Sage   Andrew Jones 
Hans Ramseyer 
Superintendent: Mr. Eric Jurkovic 
 


